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12 February 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

PRESCHOOL APPLICATIONS – PROCEDURES 2019 

 

Applications for enrolment in our preschool in 2019 are now open. 

Please complete an “Application to Enrol in a Government Preschool” and 
provide your child’s original birth certificate/passport and immunisation records. 

Please indicate the pattern of attendance you would prefer for your child: 

 

  Week A:  Monday, Tuesday and then 

     Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

OR 

 

  Week B:  Wednesday, Thursday and Friday and then 

     Thursday, Friday 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Amanda Dawkins 

Principal 

 

 

 


